
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
No. 9 of 2022 

Approaches to Belfast Lough- Irish Sailing Youth Championships  
 

For the attention of vessels navigating in the approaches to Belfast Lough please be advised that 
the Irish Sailing Youth Championships are taking place from Thursday 21st April 2022 until 
Sunday 24th April 2022. The event is being hosted by Ballyholme Yacht Club. 
 
Approximately 200 competitor yachts will be taking part as well as a considerable number of 
other craft. 
 
There will be 3 separate courses for the various classes. The racing area will be to the North 
and West of Bangor up to 1.5 miles from the shore. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                
CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN  

HARBOUR MASTER 
14th April 2022  


